
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  

FAMILY COURT OF AUSTRALIA 

Question No. 43 

Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 22 February 2011: 
 
Senator BRANDIS—By reference to the date on which you received it, what is the most recent iteration of the 

draft legislation you have received? 

Mr R Foster—I would have to take that on notice. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

 

The most recent version of the Access to Justice (Family Court Restructure and Other Measures) 

Bill received by the Court is the copy tabled in Parliament before Parliament was prorogued in 

2010. 

 


